
















Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for submitting your property enquiry in regards to our Listed Land Use Register
(LLUR) which holds information about sites that have been used, or are currently used for
activities which have the potential to have caused contamination.

The LLUR statement provided indicates the location of the land parcel(s) you enquired
about and provides information regarding any LLUR sites within a radius specified in the
statement of this land.

Please note that if a property is not currently entered on the LLUR, it does not mean that an
activity with the potential to cause contamination has never occurred, or is not currently
occurring there. The LLUR is not complete, and new sites are regularly being added as we
receive information and conduct our own investigations into current and historic land uses.

The LLUR only contains  information held by Environment Canterbury in relation to
contaminated or potentially contaminated land; other information relevant to potential
contamination may be held in other files (for example consent and enforcement files).

If your enquiry relates to a farm property, please note that many current and past activities
undertaken on farms may not be listed on the LLUR. Activities such as the storage,
formulation and disposal of pesticides, offal pits, foot rot troughs, animal dips and
underground or above ground fuel tanks have the potential to cause contamination.

Please contact and Environment Canterbury Contaminated Sites Officer if you wish to
discuss the contents of the LLUR statement, or if you require additional information.
For any other information regarding this land please contact Environment Canterbury
Customer Services.

Yours sincerely

Contaminated Sites Team








































































































